

Rye Community Primary School & Pugwash Nursery The Grove, Rye, East Sussex TN31 7ND www.ryeprimary.co.uk

01797 228695 pugwash@ryeprimary.co.uk

Executive Headteacher: Mr Barry Blakelock Head of School: Miss Kelly Martin

6th March 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

To support the learning about our topic: The Blue Abyss, we have organised a trip to Blue Reef Aquarium in Hastings. The children will have a guided educational tour of the aquarium and will study one animal of their choice in more detail.

We are looking for parent volunteers to help us during the trip. Please indicate on the reply slip if you are willing and available to help.

Date	24 th March 2020	
Time	During the normal school day (estimated return 2pm)	
Clothing	School uniform	
Cost	A voluntary contribution of £12.35 per child	
Lunch	A nut free packed lunch and a drink (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks,	
	please)	

We have tried to make the trip as reasonably priced as possible and are asking for a voluntary contribution of £12.35. Please note that if not enough contributions are made, the trip will have to be cancelled. We know that the children will gain so much from this trip and we can't wait to go!

Yours in anticipation,

Mrs Banks and Mrs Smout

Please complete and return to school by Monday 16 th March	
I give permission for my child	art in the trip to
My child is entitled to Free School Meals and would like a packed lunch provided by the canteen I have paid online via Scopay	
I enclose cash / cheque for £12.35 in a named envelope	
I am able to help during the trip. Please contact me on (mobile number):	



Signed Parent/Guardian